
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Duncan 

14 July 200611:18 
duncan.fraser@edinburgh.gov.uk 
MUDFA- Quality of Reinstatement Works 

Thank you for your e-mail, received this morning. 

You will recall that the Tender documents were issued to CEC for comment before Tender issue. However, we note 
all of your comments and agree with you that the CARP Stage and Pre-Construction Stage provide the opportunity to 
seek improvements. 

We will also provide further explanation of how the Tender assessment was carried out and will make the Tender 
Submissions and our reports available to you next week. 

In the meantime, thank you for your confirmation that we can proceed to the next stage. 

Regards. 

CEC01782049 0001 


